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         Thursday 17th February 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Red Warning- School Closure Information  
 

 

This afternoon, a red weather warning has been issued by the Met Office for high wind caused by 

Storm Eunice effecting BS7 from 7am – 12pm Friday 18th February. The warning issued states 

extremely dangerous conditions and significant disruption with advice to not travel unless essential. 

As a result, I am disappointed to inform you that school will be closed on the last day of term - 

Friday 18th.  

 

Remote education is accessible via Class Dojo. Please complete one of the 15 days of work uploaded 

to your child’s class story. If you do not currently have access to Class Dojo, the work will also be 

uploaded to the class homework pages on the school website by 6pm this evening. 

 

The school swimming try-outs after school are also postponed. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back for a busy Term 4. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

